
SCP-AC MINUTES 

December 17, 2012: 2-2:45 PM 

Present: Trina Pundurs (UCB, Chair), Sarah Gardner (UCD), Wanda Jazayeri (UCI), Valerie 
Bross (UCLA), Sarah Sheets (UCM), Elaine McCracken (UCSB, Recorder), Marcia Barrett 
(UCSC), Becky Culbertson (UCSD/SCP) 

1.   Announcements 

Becky Culbertson reported that Ivy Anderson paid a visit to UCSD recently. Some topics 

discussed were: a) current state of CRMS & orphan works for HathiTrust. Ivy reported that we 

need to wait to determine what the budget impact will be; b) CDL is looking into purchase on 

demand (PDA) models; c) Budget impacts on consortial purchasing. SCP AC discussed 

possibilities of how workflow might change with a PDA model. There is still much to be 

determined. 

Becky also reported that SCP is working to create records for over 1000 ACS Symposium 

Series titles. There is no estimate for when these records will be sent to the UC campuses yet. 

SCP is waiting on the licensing agreement. 

2.   NGM Update (John) 

a) On November 30, a subset of ULs met to explore with OCLC what other joint 
collaborations UC & OCLC would want to have following the one on Next Generation 
Melvyl.  Karen Butter, Donald Barclay, Laine Farley, Martha Hruska, and Ginny Steel 
were in Dublin, Ohio for a discussion.  I am still hoping to get word on what got 
discussed or decided. 

 

b) Not related to Melvyl, but of relevance to SCP AC is the current discussion going on in 
OCLC’s membership about possible changes to the ‘Financial Credits Program,” in 
which libraries contributing new and upgraded master records received “credits” that 
lower the monthly OCLC invoices.  John was able to capture the slide set from the 
OCLC webinar held earlier today on this subject.  He is sending that along separately. 

 
3.   SCP Update (Becky) 

 The last group of SCP records for 2012 were sent on December 17th. The first group of 

records for 2013 will be available on January 7th. 

Next meeting:  

Tuesday, January 22, 2013 2-3:30 PM 


